Flu and Pneumonia Vaccine
Flu is a disease that is caused by viruses.  It causes fever, cough, chills, head ache, sore throat, and muscle pain.  It usually lasts from three to seven days.  Each year about 36,000 people in the U.S., most of them over the age of 65, die from the flu. More than 114,000 people are hospitalized with the flu each year.
The U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention recommends flu shots for everyone 50 years of age and over, health workers, caregivers and people of any age with chronic health problems such as kidney disease, heart or lung disease, or diabetes.  People with weakened immune systems should also get a flu shot.  Flu shots are required each year, because the viruses that cause the flu change each year.

The American Diabetes Association recommends that all people with diabetes have a flu shot each fall.  September through November is the best time to get a flu shot. It takes about two weeks for the shot to take effect. But getting a flu shot later will still help. Don’t get a flu shot if you have a cold or other respiratory illness.  Wait until you are healthy again before getting a flu shot.

Pregnant women in their first trimester should talk to their health care provider before getting a flu shot.

Flu vaccine is grown in eggs.  People who are allergic to chicken eggs should not receive flu vaccine.  People who are allergic to other components of the vaccine should not receive it either.

 Family members of people with diabetes should also get a flu shot, so they are less likely to get the flu and infect the person with diabetes.

A pneumonia shot is recommended for anyone 2 years and older who has a chronic health problem such as diabetes.  A pneumonia shot can also protect against other infections caused by the same bacteria. Pneumonia vaccine is about 60% effective

in preventing the most serious pneumonias.  A pneumonia shot can be given anytime during the year.  For most people one pneumonia shot is enough protection for a lifetime.
People under 65 who have a chronic health problem such as diabetes should ask their 

health care provider about getting another pneumonia shot 5-10 years after their first one.
.
For more information on flu vaccine and other vaccines go to:

www.cdc.gov/flu/protect/preventing.htm
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